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Atkins, Caelan

From: Ron Toghill 
Sent: 21 March 2023 12:44
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

 
 
Dear Grant Shapps MP, 
 
We wish to add our very strong protests against the Aquind interconnector. The objections to this ill conceived, 
illogical, disruptive and dangerous project have been clearly made by very many citizens of the City of Portsmouth of 
which we are sure you are aware.  It does not appear to benefit anyone but Aquind. The money the company has 
spent to smooth the path of the project makes it a very questionable concern. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
R.A. & S.J.Toghill 




